
STUDENT DIVERSITY INFORMATION 
Paul Mitchell The School Columbia, Paul Mitchell The School Charleston, and Paul Mitchell The School 
Greenville regularly reports Student Diversity information to the Integrated Postsecondary Education Data System 
(IPEDS). Follow these steps to access this information: 

1. Go to the IPEDS College Navigator. http://nces.ed.gov/collegenavigator/ 
2. In the “Name of School” box type Paul Mitchell The School Columbia, Paul Mitchell The School Charleston, or 

Paul Mitchell The School Greenville. 
3. Click on the Paul Mitchell The School Columbia, Paul Mitchell The School Charleston, or Paul Mitchell The School 

Greenville link that appears. 
4. For gender and race/ethnicity data, click on the Enrollments link to expand the section. 
5. For information about Pell Grant recipients, expand the Financial Aid link. 
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